
Announcement of Resignation: 
Erin Stroud, Executive Director/Registrar

Dear Registrants,
 
I hope this message finds you well. We write to inform you of an important change within the College 
of Acupuncturists of Alberta. Erin Stroud, our esteemed Executive Director/Registrar, has tendered her 
resignation, effective 3 May 2024. Erin has been an invaluable asset to our organization since joining the 
College on 22 February 2022, contributing her expertise, dedication, and passion to furthering our mission 
and serving our Registrants. During her tenure, she has guided the College and Council in implementing 
the recommendations from the 2021 Governance and Operations Review Report, the development and 
implementation of a new Strategic Plan and Business Plan, enhancements to the Member Portal (Alinity) and 
associated registration/renewal and continuing competency activities, and impressive growth in the number 
of registrants.
 
While we are saddened by Erin’s departure, we respect her decision and wish her all the best in her future 
endeavors. We are immensely grateful for her leadership and guidance, and her impact will be felt long after 
her departure. Erin has graciously offered to assist with the transition of a new Executive Director/Registrar 
once selected by the Council Selection Committee.
 
In the interim after Erin’s departure and before the new Executive Director/Registrar starts, Danielle Tanios, 
Director of Communications and Administration, will be interim ED/Registrar effective 4 May 2024. Rest 
assured, the Council is actively working to ensure a smooth transition and continuity of operations during 
this period of change. We extend our sincere gratitude to Erin for her years of service and commitment to 
excellence. Please join us in wishing her every success in her future pursuits. Should you have any questions 
or concerns regarding this transition, please do not hesitate to reach out to me.
 
Sincerely,

Jessica Stankowski, BA (Psych), RAc, Dr of Ac
Chair, College of Acupuncturists of Alberta
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